
INVITATION

The German Academic Exchange Service (DAAD) is a joint organization 
of the universities and other institutions of higher education in the Federal Republic of Germany.

Supported from public funds, the DAAD promotes international academic cooperation, 
especially through the exchange of students and academics.

The DAAD invites

Assoc.Prof. Joanna Mucha

to Germany for study or research purposes.

This invitation should provide you with an opportunity for carrying out your project and at the same time make contact 
with your German colleagues or intensify those contacts already made. Besides working in your special academic field, I 

hope you will make use of the opportunity to get to know our country, its people and its culture better. It would give me 
great pleasure, if - after returning to your home country - you would maintain contact with your academic partners and 

the DAAD.

This document will only come into effect in connection with a letter of award (Förderzusage) from the DAAD office.

Bonn, 24/06/2020

Prof. Dr. Joybrato Mukherjee

President of the DAAD


